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21st June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

School Photos – Monday 27th June 

 

We are pleased to share that school photos will be taking place in school on 

Monday 27th June. We plan for all children to have individual photos taken during 

the course of the morning, with those children attending the Foundation Stage in the 

afternoon only having their picture taken after their arrival.  

 

For those of you familiar with school photos at Haytor View, you will know that we 

are always keen to support family or group photos being taken. If you would like to 

have a family photo taken with siblings who do not attend Haytor View we are 

inviting you to come to the school hub from 8.00 am to have your group photo 

taken on a first come, first served basis.  We may have a number of families having 

photographs taken so please bear with us during this time. 

 

We would also like to offer the opportunity for siblings in school to have their pictures 

taken together.  We will manage these in school during the morning and therefore 

you do not need to bring children in earlier if they attend Haytor View.  However you 

will need to let us know by Friday please if you wish for an in school sibling photo to 

be taken. 

 

Should you wish us to arrange for photos to be taken of siblings and/or family photos 

it is essential that you contact us to let us know by Friday 24th June. Get in touch with 

us via School Gateway or by telephone and we will make sure that your request is 

added to the list.  

 

Class photos will also be taken during the afternoon on Monday.  Proof cards of your 

child/ren’s photos will be sent to you the following week with details of how to place 

your order and make payment online.   

 

We look forward to a memorable day, and the opportunity for you to have school 

photos to share with families and loved ones by the end of term.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

  

 

Scott Hampton 

Co-Head Teacher 
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